NEWSLETTER

MAGILL OSHC
Term 4 2020

Well, here we are in Term 4, in what has been a
very different and more challenging year than
we all would had expected. We hope you have
all had a chance to meet and welcome our new
Director, Sam. Spring is in the air and summer
just around the corner, so we look forward to
the new air conditioning at OSHC creating a cool
and inviting space for those eventual hot days.

Reminders:

Unknown absentees: If your child is going to be
absent, it is crucial that you let OSHC know. Unknown
absentees can affect our staffing arrangements and the
wellbeing of other children.

*NEW Mobile for OSHC Absent SMS*
0418 994 032

Please save this number in your phone

Please use the above number to TEXT us when your
child may be absent from a booked OSHC session.
Bookings may also be marked absent on the new Xplor
app, please use a method which is convenient to you.

Parents are not to park on school
grounds

This includes ALL car parks! Please park on the road
and use the path to get to OSHC. Gates may begin
closed.

Contact:

Email: OSHC@magillschool.net  Phone: 8332 5762
OSHC Absent SMS : 0418 994 032
OSHC admin available daily 10am—3pm

2021 Booking Request Forms will be available
from Monday, 9th November at 9am (Week 5).
These must be returned (for all families Year 1-7)
by 6pm on Monday, 16th November (Week 6).

New reception families will have until C.O.B.
Monday, 23rd November (Week 7) to finalise their
2021 Booking Forms.

Vacation Care: The Program will be available
from Monday, 16th November at 10am (Week 6).
Bookings will open at this time, and can be made

through the ‘Xplor Home’ app. Bookings will close
on Monday, 30th November at 6pm (Week 8).

The Governing Council has approved a Non-

Notification Penalty after a review of the pro-

cedures related to children’s arrival at OSHC. We
have decided to make these changes to ensure
the safety of all children and to help rostering
educators, so that we have adequate staffing
each day.

As of the 1st of January 2021, a Non-
Notification Penalty will be issued after a pro-
cess of three reminders, which will then result in

the suspension of care.

* NEWLY UPDATED 2021 Parent Handbook avail-
able online or from OSHC




The OSHE Clubs

This term we are trying a new program where the

Educators have created their own unique clubs to
run. Upon arrival at OSHC for afternoon sessions,
children can sign up for the club they are interest-
ed in being involved with, and can have heaps of
fun learning new skills. These clubs have been well
received by the children and have created a new
sense of discovery an fun at OSHC.

Monica’s Knitting Club
Andrea’s Tinkering Club
Geordie’s Homework and Quiet Time Club
Jason’s Adventure Club
Bec’s Festival Club
Vic’s Hair Club
Becca’s Sports Club
Emilie’s Obstacle Course Club
Anna’s Dance Club
Lucy’s Quiz Club
Lauren’s Italian Club
Ben’s Basketball Club
Laura’s Singing Club
Tara’s Netball Club

Romney’s Boxing Club
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Sun Safety

Just a reminder to be as sun smart
as possible! We are heading towards
summer where the UV levels will
become high so apply sunscreen and
make sure you have your hat at
OSHC.




